Jurong Port

No.06 of 2019

1 March 2019

Dear Port Users/JP Staff,

Temporary Road lanes closure and traffic diversion / Shuttle Bus bus-stop
relocation

1. This circular is to inform you that there will be a partial road lane closure which requires
diversion of traffic along the road behind Warehouse W16A near Substation P1. As
per map/diagram attached, 2 lanes of this road will be closed due to deployment of a
crane to lift a new transformer into place at Substation P1.

2. The bus-stop for the Shuttle Bus at that location will also be temporarily relocated
along the warehouse eave as per diagram attached.

3. The road closure will be in effect on Tuesday,5 March 2019. The necessary road signs
and traffic cones will be placed to inform port users of the traffic diversion. Kindly
advise your staff/drivers of vehicles to exercise caution when travelling in the vicinity.
Please inform any of your staff using the shuttle service of the relocation of the bus-
stop.

4. We seek and appreciate your understanding for the traffic diversion/bus-stop
relocation.

Thank you.

Regards,

Technical Services
For Jurong Port Pte Ltd

Jurong Port Pte Ltd Tel +65 6265 0666 Reg No 200007468N
37 Jurong Port Road Fax +65 6413 9696 GST Reg No  20-0007468N
Singapore 61910 WWW D .COM Sg
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